Save the Date
Incoming Kindergarten Students!

Popsicles with
the Principal

Please join me for a meet and greet with cool treats!
When: Thursday, August 23 at 11:00 AM
Where: Lebanon Elementary School (lobby area)

A bus ride and read aloud will be a part of this special event.

For new families, a tour will also be included after the bus ride.

If you have any further questions or need further information,

please don’t hesitate to contact the office at 860-642-7593.




